

FoFs Meeting Minutes - 13th May 2025

<u>In attendance</u>	Anne-Marie, Kat, Claire, Sarah Allen
<u>This terms events</u>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Revels – Any updates - None • Bake Sale – Need someone to run and need theme – Nothing organised yet • Freezepop Fridays – Classes organising – Working well
<u>Summerfest</u>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Kat to give any updates • Inflatables organised – Beach themed obstacle course and helter skelter slide • Claire will looking into a petting farm • Fire truck to be organised • Speak to Lana re RNLI
<u>Freeze pop Fridays</u>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Individual classes organising each week
<u>Revels</u>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Inflatable person has been booked – Aaron – Big slide and obstacle course • Susie has purchased stock – Alex to bag sweets - Organised • Elizabeth is organising Jolly Jars • Volunteer sheet has been sent and almost full
<u>Finance Update</u>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Tessa/James to go through latest spreadsheet • Claire is asking a friend at Fevertree re Sponsorship for Summerfest • Sarah Alen suggested contacting Waitrose to ask for monetary donation
<u>Any new ideas</u>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Are there any new ideas/events individuals would be willing to take on this year? - None • Yard Sale – Tess and Eleanora – Update – To be held on 12th July – Poster gone out
<u>AOB</u>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Would Jodie be willing to take on Social Media for FoFs